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28 March 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents  
 
St Michael’s Choir 
 
The school choir is open to children in years 3, 4, 5 and 6. 
 
This year, our choir practices are held on Tuesday mornings before school, from 8.15am to 8.45am. 
Choir is led by Miss McCann and Mrs Rafferty. We are currently working towards performing at 
several musical events over the next academic year.   
 
Please indicate on the slip below if your child would like to take part in choir this year.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Alison Rafferty 
 
 

 
St Michael’s Choir 
 
 
 
My child ……………………………………………………….would like to take part in the choir and will be 
in school at 8.15am each Tuesday morning. 
 
 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………………………………. 
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St Albans 
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Website 
www.stmichaels.herts.sch.uk 
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Headteacher: 
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